
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA

IMPORTANT NOTICE

No. 162- RG.                                                                             Date: 10.01.2022.

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that upon consideration of the
recommendations of the Hon’ble Covid Committee of this Hon’ble Court, the Hon’ble
the Chief Justice has been pleased to direct as follows, which will be effective from
11.01.2022 till 31.01.2022:

 The staff strength is reduced to 50%. The staff (P.A, Orderlies etc.) of the Hon’ble
Judges shall remain present in minimum required number as directed by the
concerned Hon’ble Judge. The number of employees required to attend Court
and office in different Sections will be decided by the learned Registrar General. 

 Only newly filed motions,  writ  applications,  stay applications,  application for
admission of  appeal and other newly filed cases shall  be listed. Only urgent
cases will be taken up. 

 No hearing matters will  be ordinarily taken up. Only criminal appeals of the
convicts  in  custody,  applications  for  suspension  of  sentence  and  bail
applications shall be listed on regular basis. 

 3 days employees’  roster  has to  be  prepared at  a time including only those
employees who have undergone RTPCR or Rapid Antigen test and have tested
negative or are found to be physically fit by the Medical Unit of this Court at the
time of preparation of the roster. 

 All Bar rooms except Bar Association Room No. 2 and the main hall of the Bar
Library Club shall remain closed with an opportunity to the learned lawyers to
remove their belongings, if they so desire.

                             
                                                                    By Order of the Hon’ble the Chief Justice,

                                                  Sd/-

                                                                                 Registrar General.


